
From: Moll, Stephanie <Stephanie.Moll@crl.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 1, 2021 11:14 AM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Liberty Gas winter gas supply high price increase - docket DG 21-130 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Hello, this is a formal complaint letter requesting that the PUC.NH NOT approve the Liberty Gas 
proposed max price for winter 2021/2022 of .9256. 
 
My current bill’s rate is .39333.  How can Liberty justify an almost triple increase one month from 
now?  I called them and they said “it always goes up in the winter” 
Well that’s taking advantage of customers who need more gas in the winter. 
 
It is up to the Commission to protect its citizens against unnecessary price increases like this and NOT 
APPROVE the proposed rate increase.  Last winter the highest amount charged was .57771.  There are 
no gas crisis going on in the world this winter.  No blocked canals, not piping disasters. No logical 
explanation.  No reason other than it is winter so let’s get what revenue we can out of customers when 
it’s cold. 
 
Please take this request seriously.  Thank you 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Stephanie Moll 
Nashua Resident 
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